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27 January 2021 
 
 
Parents & Carers 
All St Ralph Sherwin CMAT Schools 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
FEBRUARY HALF-TERM 2021 
 
Further to the DfE announcement this week, we write to advise that school will be 
closed to all pupils during the February half-term holiday.   
 
We are sure you will agree that our school staff have been doing amazing work and 
will join us in wishing them a restful, very well-deserved, break.  We would like to 
thank you for the support you have been giving our staff and your children during 
this very challenging time.  Hopefully you and your children will also be able to take 
a break during the half-term holiday. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

                                                       B M Quirke 

           
Sean McClafferty       Mrs B M Quirke 
CEO         Headteacher 
 


